
 July 15, 2022 

 Dear administrative team, 

 I regret to inform you that I will be resigning from my role as the Technology teacher effective 
 August 1, 2022. I am resigning due to plans to move out of the area. I appreciate the 
 opportunities that I have had at Stride Academy. Thank you for the privilege of working here. 

 Sincerely, 

 Abby Lancaster 


